17 May 1957

Mr. Harold C. Parks
Administrator

MeDowell Memorial Hospital
McDowell, Kentucky

Dear Mr. Parks:

Thank you for your letter of May 1k and che
the amount of $15 for incinerator fee for ¢
month of April, 1957.

It 18 noted that you have now made
ments for the disposal of garbagge =

No date for cancellation

letter. Therefore, I presuyge vt Jou would pre=-
fer it to become effe pdibtely. Our pere
sonnel concerned . 8d at once of this
cancellation. '

Assistant to
Manager Coal Properties

ABradbury-kf

ce: WBCummings
RIMecKinney




